Nursery News



March 2022



Dear Parents/Carers,

Hello everyone. What a busy March we are having in Butterfly Class. There is so much to celebrate in March, with Pancake Day, Mother's Day and World Book Day. The children all looked fantastic in their pyjamas, dressing gowns, teddies and onesies (as did the staff!). Thank you to those parents and carers who sent in favourite books for us to read. It was a lovely day, rounded off with hot chocolate and a biscuit, and a few songs from 'Encanto'.











The children had great fun choosing the toppings for their pancake and rolling them up into a long sausage shapes. I thought I might have bought too many pancakes but should not have worried. They all disappeared in record time; the only evidence that they had been there at all was the children's sticky fingers and smudged faces.

Could I remind everyone that library books can now be exchanged on any day. There is a folder for signing library books in and out next to the bookshelf in the cloakroom. Please choose a book with your child, sign it out and then sign it back in when you have finished with it.











We have introduced an afternoon snack for the children. They will be able to try a variety of healthy food including crackers, cereal, toast, cut vegetables and dips. The children will have the opportunity to practice spreading, cutting and using knives, forks and spoons.

We are hoping to visit Wroxham Barns later in the term. When details are finalised I will send out a letter explaining times, costs and activities.

Have a great week.

The Butterfly Team